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DISTRICT
OF NANAIMO

6300 Hammond Bay Rd.
Nanaimo, B.C.
VOT 6N2

Ph: {250)390-4111
Toli Free: 1-877-607-4111
Fax: (7507390-4143

RON Website: www.rdn.bc.co

October 6, 2010

Corcan Meadowood Residents Association
c/o David Jones

1375 Dolly Varden Way

Qualicum Beach, BC

VoV 2V1

Dear Mr. Jones,

Re: Relationship between RDN OCP's and the Corcan Road Interchange

This letter is written in response to the Corcan-Meadowood Residents Association's request
to provide a letter regarding the relationship between the RDN Official Community Plans

(OCP) for Electoral Areas F, G, and H and the proposal for an interchange connecting
Corcan Road with the Inland Island Highway.

The Regional District of Nanaimo has reviewed the OCPs for Electoral Areas F, G, and H
and has determined that these plans do not contain any goals, objectives, or policies that
are inconsistent with the conceptual Corcan Road interchange. Therefore, should the
Corcan Road interchange project proceed, no amendments to these plans would be
required.

We appreciate the opportunity be involved with the Corcan-Meadowood Residents
Association on this process and encourage you to continue to work with your local MLLA
and the Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure as the approving authority and
agency who has jurisdiction over public highways within the RDN.

Please note, that this letter does not constitute the Regional District of Nanaimo's support
for the Corcan Road interchange proposal. A formal letter of support may be requested
from the Regional Board by making a request to the Board at one of its regularly scheduled
meetings. The Board may or may not support such a request.

We look forward to working with the Meadowood Residents Association on community
projects in the future. If you have any questions, or require further assistance, please
contact me at 250-390-6510 or send an email to pthorkelsson@rdn.be.ca
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Pal B MATCH, MAIBC, MRAIC
Géeneral Manager of Development Services

cc I. Stanhope, RDN Chairperson
L. Biggemann, Electoral Area F Director
D. Bartram, Electoral Area H Director
C. Mason, CAO
P. Thompson, Manager
G. Keller, Senior Planner




